
 

16 June 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Caregivers 
 

WEST PARK SCHOOL CROSS COUNTRY 
 
DATE: Thursday 25th June 2020 (postponement Monday 29th June)  
TIME: Specific to each year group, see below. 
VENUE: Alex Moore Park 
 
This year the school cross country will be held at Alex Moore Park. We encourage all parents and whanau to 
come and support the students and get involved in the fun activities offered throughout the day.  
 
To ensure the smooth running of this we will be needing parents to volunteer to help walk students to and 
from the event, as well as a number of parents to assist with a range of tasks during the event, including 
marshalling the races. 
 
Each year group will run separately and once their run is completed will have the opportunity to compete in 
some fun games held on the field and support the other runners as spectators.  
 
Your child will need to have appropriate sportswear for the day. Please send your child with their bag, warm 
clothing, hat, and water bottle. This year we will again be using Team colours to encourage team/school 
spirit. Please see the assigned colours below and encourage your child to show their team colours, for 
example a coloured t-shirt, ribbon, or face paint.  
 

Team Totara (Rooms 1, 9, 10, 19) : Blue 
Team Miro (Rooms 16, 17, 18) : Yellow 
Team Rimu (Rooms 2, 3, 4, 5, 6): Orange 
Team Kahikatea (Rooms 7, 8, 12, 13, 14, 15) : Red 
 

Year 5 & 6 
9:10 am - 11:20 am 

Year 3 & 4 
10:30 am - 12:20 pm 

Year 1  & 2 
11:25 am - 11:45 am 

Depart WPS       9:10 am 
Races begin     9:40 am 
Arrive at WPS   11:20 am 

Depart WPS       10:30 am 
Races begin       11:00 am 
Arrive at WPS     12:20 pm 

Depart WPS       11:25 am 
Races begin       12:00 pm  
Arrive at WPS      1:00 pm 

 
If you would like to come and watch your child compete in their race, races will be starting at the scheduled time 
listed above. The older age group will run first, starting with girls than the boys.  
For example: Year 6 Girls, then Year 6 Boys, Year 5 Girls then Year 5 Boys. This is a rough guide only. 
 
If it has to be postponed due to weather you will be notified by email the morning of. Please note postponement 
date will be ​Monday 29th June.  
 
Alisha Mullen 
Cross Country Coordinator 
 



 

2020 West Park CROSS COUNTRY 
 
Please return this permission slip by​ ​Friday 19th June 2020. 
 
I give permission for my child to attend and participate in West Park School Cross Country held at 
Alex Moore Park. 
 
 
Name of student: ________________________________________   Room No____________ 
  
 
 
I am available to help walk students on ​Thursday 25th June​ (please circle one) -   yes   or   no 
 
 
I am available to help during the event on ​Thursday 25th June​ (please circle one) -   yes   or   no 
 
 
I am available to help walk students on ​Monday 29th June​ (please circle one) -   yes   or   no 
 
 
I am available to help during the event on ​Monday 29th June​ (please circle one) -   yes   or   no 
 
 
Parent’s/Caregiver’s signature: ___________________________ Date________________  


